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Subject: Join Us in Shaping the Future – Admissions Open for Next Batch! 
 
Dear Parents, 

We extend our heartfelt gratitude for the strong parent-school collaboration that 

has helped us shape a learning environment where our students excel in all aspects 

of their personality - academically, creatively, and socially. Your unwavering 

support has played a vital role in our journey towards creating a school that 

nurtures well-rounded individuals. 

We are pleased to announce that registrations for the next batch of admissions 

session 2025-26 are now open, and we seek your kind support in spreading the 

word to your friends, colleagues, and family members. 

We look forward to continuing this wonderful partnership in the years ahead as we 

work together to achieve even greater milestones. 

Godbless! 

Warm regards, 

 
 

Sonia Anil Verma 

Principal 


